
Desolation  Wilderness
volunteers sought
The U.S. Forest Service is looking for dedicated volunteers
who love the outdoors, enjoy working with people, and who are
dedicated  to  preserving  one  of  our  nation’s  most  popular
wilderness areas, the Desolation Wilderness.

The Desolation is jointly managed between the Lake Tahoe Basin
Management Unit and the Eldorado National Forest.

The  public  is  invited  attend  either  one  of  two  volunteer
program  meetings  to  learn  about  the  different  volunteer
opportunities,  what  is  required,  and  how  your  help  is
important to the preservation of the Desolation Wilderness.

Meetings:

South Lake Tahoe

Date: April 22

Time: 7pm

Place: LTBMU Supervisor’s Office, 35 College Drive

(530) 543.2694

Placerville

Date: April 29

Time: 7pm

Place: Eldorado Supervisor’s Office, 100 Forni Road

(530) 647.5439
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